

25th December, 2010.

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Convocation to award degrees to graduates of the year 2010 of the University is being convened on Wednesday, 19 January, 2011.

Prof. Lord Bhikhu Parekh, University of Westminster, London has kindly consented to deliver the Convocation Address. Prof. Usha Thakkar, Vice-President, Banasthali University will preside over the function.

You are cordially invited to attend the function.

Your sincerely

Aditya Shastri

Vice-Chancellor

Convocation will convene at 3.00 P.M.